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Students can use PBIS points to create projects  in the Media
Center's Make and Take Makerspace. With the Silhouette
Cameo, students can create designs to personalize masks and
t-shirts.  Shrink Paper can be converted into earrings, pins, or
even ornaments.  Slime is still going strong.  We also will have
the button maker through December.  In January, we will
have a 3D printer borrowed from NEFLIN that students can
use to create designs through Tinkercad.  These projects cost
the students ten PBIS Points to be able to participate in them
during their lunch time.  Students need to see the Media
Center in the morning to get a special pass to come out of the
cafeteria to participate in these projects. 

Fun to Fundraise!
The Media Center appreciates everyone's help with our fundraisers.  The Panera Spirit
Night had 30 transactions and over $800 in sales.   20% of the sales went towards the
Media Center fund.

The Junior Library Guild @Home Book Fair almost reached its goal of $1000.  The
funds raised went towards a subscription with the Junior Library Guild to get more
books in the Media Center. 

Thank you  to everyone who was able to support our efforts!



 Coach Lightsey
 Ms. Hagy
 Mr. Huffman
 Ms. Johns
 Ms. Giacosa

Total Circulation for
November: 1427

Top Circulation
Homerooms for November:

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.

Top Grades by Circulation:
6th  Total Circulation 518
7th   Total Circulation 371
8th   Total Circulation 233

Create
newsletters,
brochures,

websites, and
more through
Canva.com. 

 Sign up for a
free educator

account by
clicking here.

Civics teachers, Ms. Lydigsen and Mr. Wagner, brought their
classes to the Media Center for a lesson on various presentation
programs.  The students learned several new options available on
PowerPoint, were introduced to Sway (available in Office.com
apps), and acquired a new skill using Canva.com.   When asked
about what he thought about Canva, Mr. Wagner said, "I wish
more of them [students] would’ve used it because I really like it.  I
think it is a lot more useful for presentations and it allows you to
be able to do more than PowerPoint and/or Sway."  If you are
interested in learning about any of these presentation programs,
come by the Media Center for a tutorial with Mrs. Barnard.  

Tech-Talk is an online database that is paid for by the St. Johns County School District.  It's available for teachers
and students.  The username and password is sjcsd.  You can search the database by topics, keywords, or common
problems.  You can even ask the techs a question if you don't find your answer.  There are also webinars available
that you can get professional development points.  Access Tech-Talk through this link: https://www.tech-talk.com/ 

Want to win a live table top
Christmas tree?  Come to the
Media Center to schedule a class
and/or lesson for 2021!  We will
raffle off the tree to someone to
take home on December 18, 2020.  
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PRESENTING TO THE CIVIC MINDED

JUST THE FACTS

LET'S TALK ABOUT TECH

Samples of Canva assignments from Mr. Wagner's class

STOP COLLABORATE AND LISTEN

Tree Only

https://support.canva.com/account-basics/canva-for-education/apply-canva-for-education/
https://www.tech-talk.com/
https://www.tech-talk.com/

